Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
City of Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

September 29, 2022

MR, ALBERTO S, CARDENAS, JR.

Technical Sales Officer/Authorized Representative
JSG POLYMAX INDUSTRIAL CORPORATION
111 C. Lawis Ext. Brgy. San Isidro

Antipolo City, Rizal

Dear Mr. Gatlabayan,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to JSG
POLYMAX INDUSTRIAL CORPORATION, for the Supply and Delivery of Two (2} Units
Baracuda II Rescue Boats with Trailer (2™ Bid) for the Province of Isabela effective

immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Thus, you arc responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Product Delivery Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government of Isabela.

Very truly yours,

RODOLFO T. ALBANO, H1
Provincial Governor

Date: [0-(2-22




